




















Seeking Nominations
EAS is seeking nominations for the 2019 Divelbiss Award. This award
is presented to the person or couple who has, over the years, reached
out to the non-beekeeping public to explain the value of honey bees
in our lives. Nominations and letters of support should be emailed to:
Secretary@easternapiculture.org. Deadline: April 30, 2019.

The Mann Lake EAS Master Beekeeper Scholarship is awarded each year to a worthy
young individual between the ages of 18 and 25 (or veterans up to the age of 30) with
an interest in honey bees and beekeeping. The scholarship covers registration for both
the short course and main conference and provides financial assistance to offset
conference expenses. Deadline: April 30, 2019.

For more information and scholarship application please visit the EAS website:
easternapiculture.org












